## Dear Miss McCready,

Thank you again for inviting me to speak with you and the Eco Committee today. It was great hearing about all you are doing at Gourock Primary School in terms of saving energy and water and being environmentally sustainable.

I found the pupils and staff very engaged with issues concerning the environment and climate change. I was really impressed with their knowledge and enthusiasm on the subject and the work they are doing to save energy and water and promote environmental sustainability throughout the whole school. Gourock Primary School has managed to obtain two Green Flag Awards which is an excellent achievement for which they should all be very proud. The work done by the Eco Committee certainly makes my job a lot easier and it is very much appreciated by Inverclyde Council. Keep up the good work!

Kind regards

Paul